Town of Erin Fire & Emergency Services

EMERGENCY KEY BOXES

TO: PROPERTY OWNERS

The Town of Erin has received many offers to have access keys for various
properties in the Town. Many people want the fire department to have access to
the property, however many property owners in the Town have a locked gate to
their property.

In an effort to alleviate this problem the Town of Erin Fire & Emergency Services
has adopted a program utilizing emergency key security boxes. These boxes are
to be installed at the main gate entrance and contain a key to permit entry onto
the property. The installation of these boxes is strictly voluntary.

INSTALLATION

1. To purchase your key box please come in to the Town of Erin Office located
at 5684 Trafalgar Rd, Hillsburgh. Please Note: only boxes supplied by the
Town will be accepted.

2. After the installation is completed please contact Fire & Emergency Services
to verify the installation. A fire department officer may attend to verify and
test the emergency key box.

3. Property owners may store gate access keys only. Keys for your residence
access will not be accepted.

4. The box can only be opened by the Fire & Emergency Services. Therefore,
please notify our department when changing of the keys is required.

Thank you for assisting Fire & Emergency Services with access to your property.
The emergency key box program will reduce our response time to your residence
and reduce property damage.

To purchase your emergency key box please contact Shelley Ballantyne at (519)
855-4407 ext. 254 or via email shelley.ballantyne@erin.ca

Should you have any questions or require additional information please contact
Chief Fire Prevention Officer Len Papp at (519) 855-4407 ext. 238 or via email
len.papp@erin.ca




